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What has been happening this week?

Wow! What a week at Brindishe Lee! The sun was shining and so
were our smiles.

On Tuesday Year 1 and Year 2 enjoyed an amazing performance
of The Littlest Yak by A New Direction Primary Arts. This
fantastic story was brought to life by a team of talented actor-
musicians. The children were enchanted. Year 1 enjoyed a super
workshop with them in the afternoon.

Year 5 made us pop with pride as they performed their dance on
the stage at the Broadway Theatre in Catford on Wednesday
night at the Lewisham Live Dance Showcase. Well done Year 5!
They spent the following day on the banks of the river Thames
doing some mudlarking in the sunshine.

Year 4 had a fantastic day at the Maritime Museum in
Greenwich, learning all about the Vikings. The day was of course
made even better by the beautiful weather they had for their
walk through Greenwich Park.

On Friday, we all dressed up as our favourite book characters for

a day of promoting reading for pleasure in celebration of World
Book Day. The children enjoyed fashion shows, story swaps and
shared reading sessions with a partner class. Don't forget to use
your book tokens!




What is happening next week?

Assembly on Monday will be about inspirational women in
Science as part of Women's History Month and Science Week.
Mrs Rathbone will lead the school in a big science investigation
which will come together in assembly on Wednesday.
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Year 2 will be heading out to the Royal Festival Hall to watch and
take part in the Bright Sparks concert. This year, it is all about
The Snail and the Whale.

On Friday, we have a team of swimmers from Year 5 and Year 6
heading to Glass Mills Leisure Centre to take part in The
Lewisham Schools Swimming Gala run by Saxon Crown. Good
luck, team!

Meet Our Family Navigator
Wednesday 26th March at Brindishe Lee 2.45pm

What can a family navigator do for you?
Kashmir Thethi can:

Provide information, FAM ‘ LFY_“-.M__;
Signpost to local services >
Provide practical advice NAV 'GATO R

Help complete forms... and lots, lots more.

Please email the office if you would like to attend - Info-bl@brindisheschools.org
Teaq, coffee and biscuits will be provided.

Payments need to be made for the following trips by Thursday 12th of March. Thank you for your
co-operation!

Reception: Unicorn Theatre

Year 1- Planetarium

Year 2- Bright Sparks- Royal Festival Hall

Year 3- Petri Museum
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F@B are excited to offer the kids a school disco on Tuesday 1st April. There
will be separate sessions for KS1 and KS2, both on the same evening. Tickets
and further details to go out shortly. § %

Attendance

Well done Year 5 and Year 6! What great role models you are!

Important Dates

Class Attended Minutes Late Apl’ll 2025
Mon 7th _ 215t Easter Holidays
. . April

Reception 97.04% 64 minutes

Year 1 99.26% 121 minutes

s Tues 22"9 Apil Start of Summer Term

Year 2 98.89% 54 minutes

Year 3 99.57% 121 minutes

Year 4 99.21% 20 minutes

Year B 97.12% 0 minutes

Year 6 98.41% 0 minutes




